
September 8-11, 2020 Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
During Comprehensive Distance Learning, students will be logging in to 
live and applied learning lessons.  For families that do not have Wi-Fi, 
we are working on alternatives to provide access.  In the meantime, Wi-
Fi is available free of charge at all of our buildings.  Parents that have 
transportation should contact their child’s school to learn more about 
Wi-Fi options. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


